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ADDU MEEDHOO COOPERATIVE SOCIETY
Majudhudheen Magu , S.Meedhoo, Rep.of Maldives, Tel: 689 5666, Mobile: 7935171, Email: info@amcs.mv

Ref: AMCS/LET/2021/12
Date: 06 September 2021

Mr. Sharan, Vimlendra

FAQ Representative for Sri Lanka and Maldives,

Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations
202 Bauddhaloka Mawatha,

Colombo, Sri Lanka

Subject: Readiness of AMCS to function as the proposed Apex PO for Maldives.
Dear Sir,

Following the extensive and satisfactory consultations held with the registered Producer Organizations
{(POs) in the Maldives, we have worked with the FAO team to prepare the Concept Note for Maldives,
under the ‘Call for Proposals from GAFSP. We are writing this letter to you, as the Supervising Entity (SE)
of the project and we thank GAFSP and FAQ for providing this opportunity to prepare a project concept, for
a PO-led approach in our country, which will be an important milestone in the development of agriculture
sector and empowering our smallholder farmers residing in rural and geographically dispersed island
communities.

The GAFSP supported ‘Increasing Access to Finance for Farmers Organizations’ (Missing Middle Initiative
- MMI) project in Bangladesh demonstrated successfully, how a PO-led enterprise eco-system
development approach can strengthen the capacities of POs (and farmers) to be important economic
actors in the value chain, with the innovative interventions related to access to finance and its mechanism
for reaching out to many farmers, in a sustainable fashion. We believe the replication of the Bangladesh
MMI approach and model, contextualized to the local Maldivian context, will aid in bringing a transformative
change to the agriculture sector as well as our efforts to improve food security in the country.

As a member based organization with 513 members and with over a decade of service to the agribusiness
value chain development in the Maldives, Addu Meedhoo Cooperative Society (Registration No CS-
0006/2010), is well placed to be the Apex PO for this initiative in Maldives. We are fully committed to
improve livelihoods of famers and contribute to building food security in the country in collaboration with
other participating POs, Government, development partners and other industry stakeholders.

As the designated Apex PO for this proposed project, in Maldives, we are well equipped to take on the
rigours of project implementation, if approved, with the guidance and support of FAQO, as our SE'.

Thank you and we look forward to a fruitful partnership in taking this project forward.

Hussain Mufeed - Chairman

Proudly supporting Maldivian Farmers



